
From: Tom Kinstler [mailto:Tom.Kinstler@telecayman.com]  

Sent: Friday, August 22, 2008 9:12 AM 
To: David Laliberte 

Subject: FLRRIC Phase 3 

 

David, 

  

TeleCayman will be commenting on the  C&W FLRRIC cost model and we would need 3 months 
in order to review C&W's submission. 

  

Tom 

  

Tom Kinstler 
Financial Controller 
TeleCayman Ltd 
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